Saskatoon StarPhoenix, Saturday, November 18, 2023

PUBLIC NOTICE

SASKATOON FREESTYLE TRAINING FACILITY — INTENT TO LEASE FOR LESS THAN FAIR MARKET
VALUE WITHOUT PUBLIC OFFERING

City Council will be considering a report from the Administration at the Public Hearing Meeting of
City Council to be held on Wednesday, November 22, 2023 at 6:00 p.m., in Council Chambers, City
Hall recommending that City Council authorize OSP Community Development Corp. to enter into a
lease with the Optimist Freestyle Ski Team Inc. for a period of five years with an option for renewal.
Optimist Freestyle Ski Team Inc. will develop a portion of Optimist Hill as identified in the report for
the purposes of operating a year-round freestyle skiing training facility.

The Cities Act and City Council Bylaw 8171 require that public notice be given before Council
considers leasing land for less than fair market value and without a public offering.

For more information, contact the City Clerk’s Office: 306-975-3240.






